
From:  Scott Ford <ford@twerp.com>

Sent time:  10/05/2018 11:11:11 AM

To:  Twerp Office <office@twerp.co>; elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Hello,

As a resident of Argyle Ave for 25+ years, I oppose the development of the Hollywood Center.

I am appalled at the persistent of greedy politicians and developers who clearly have no regard for this neighborhood. The citizens
here do NOT want this ugly atrocity in this neighborhood and we have made this abundantly clear ... just to be ignored and bullied.

The traffic and parking situation is already at an unacceptable level. I have had to add 30 minutes to any commute just to get out of
my neighborhood in a one mile radius. It's unfathomable what wants to be added to the problem. The development in this
neighborhood has already almost destroyed any idea of living here.

You are put on blast that, should this development proceed, it will be extra costly as the neighborhood will RESIST IT before,
during and after construction and I will support these protest efforts with all my efforts. It WILL be a money-loser for the
developers if it is the last thing we do. And whatever it takes to cause disruption and cost the developers as much money as
possible, we will do. These efforts need the community's help, as you illegally block sidewalks during construction, etc. We will
have no patience and you will get a permanent protest occupation at the site. This is already inevitable, so choose wisely the future.

This project needs to go back to the drawing board, cut at least HALF IN SCOPE + incorporate benefits for those of us who
actually live here and are getting screwed. Please stop trying to do so.

I'm available for an interview on the topic. Deal with us now, or deal with us later. Which one do you think is going to cost the
developers less money and damage to their reputations?

BLOCK THIS BAD IDEA and don't try to bring it back!!! Try working WITH the community and not in defiance of it. Everyone
is angry. For every letter you get, times that by 10 people at least. Please don't start a fight here in our peaceful neighborhood.

Thank you.

<S>

Scott Ford

2026 1/4 North Argyle
Hollywood, CA 90069
(323) 387-3522

<S>

Scott Ford

Creative Director
Twerp

(323) 387-3LAB
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